From: Graham Gunby
To: Norfolk Boreas
Cc: John Pitchford

Subject: Norfolk Boreas - Adequacy of consultation request

Date: 14 June 2019 13:28:06

Dear Kay

Thank you for your letter of the 11 June. Suffolk County Council does not wish to make any comments at the present time.

Regards

Graham Gunby

Development Manager Growth, Highways & Infrastructure Directorate Suffolk County Council Endeavour House 8 Russell Road Ipswich Suffolk IP1 2BX

Tel: 01473 264807

E-mail: graham.gunby@suffolk.gov.uk

Website: www.suffolk.gov.uk

For more information about our minerals and waste planning service go to: http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/environment-and-transport/planning-and-buildings/

The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use. Email monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content may be read.

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/